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Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: Alan Anselmo [AAnselmo@eticeng.com)]

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2007 5:51 PM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Cc: Doug Oram; Maura Dougherty; Boh Lawlor

Subject: Confirmation of Deadline Extension for Case No. RO0000107

Hi Barney,

As discussed earlier today, ETIC Engineering, Inc. (ETIC) has been retained by Mr. Bob
Lawlor of R.W.L. Investments, Inc. to respond to your letter addressed to Mr. Lawlor dated
May 29, 2007 regarding Alameda County Health Care Services' (ACHCS) comments on the
February 26, 2007 Feasibility Study Report prepared by Applied Remedial Technologies for
the site located at 4919 Tidewater Avenue in Oakland (Fuel Leak Case No. RD0000107).
Within your May 29, 2007 letter, the following reports were requested according to the
fellowing schedule: (1) Remedial Action Plan by June 23, 2007; (2) 1lst 2007 Semi-Annual
Monitoring Report by June 23, 2007; and (3) 2nd 2007 Semi-Annual Monitoring Report by
November 23, 2007.

Az we discussed, based on the fact that the groundwater monitoring event for the 1lst 2007
semi-annual period has not yet been completed (it's currently scheduled to be completed
before June 30, 2007, which is the end of the 1lst semi-annual period for 2007), ETIC
requests that the deadline for submission of the monitoring report be extended to one
month following the end of the semi-annual period. Additionally, ETIC requests that the
deadline for submission of the Remedial Action Plan be extended by two months to allow
ample time for completion of this report, including incorporation of the 1st 2007 semi -
annual event data into the report.

Therefore, as we discussed earlier today, ETIC proposes the following revised report
submission deadlines:

(1) Remedial Action Plan - deadline of August 24, 2007;
(2) 1st Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report - deadline of July 31, 2007; and
(3) 2nd Semi-Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report - deadline of January 31, 2008.

Please respond to this email with your approval of these proposed deadlines. Please let
me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Alan J. Anselmo, P.E.
ETIC Engineering, Inc.
2285 Morello Avenue
Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

Phone: {925) 602-471C =19
Fax: (925) 602-4720

Email: aanselmo®@eticeng.com




